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Question From 
 

Response  Officer 

 
Mrs H Bloomfield, Rawreth Parish Council 
 
What can be done about the parking and 
obstruction of the highway and footpath in 
Rawreth Lane over the weekend periods when 
the Rawreth Recreation Ground is being used 
by football clubs?  The volume of cars parking 
on the verge is of great concern to the Parish 
Council and they wish to discuss what 
alternatives there are for catering with the 
number of cars needing to park. 
 

 
A site visit has taken place between the Football Club 
Manager, Essex Police and Andy Dellar, County 
Highways.  The problem is not straight forward to 
resolve as there is insufficient car parking space within 
the ground. 
 
Suggest further discussion with all concerned with 
regard to extending facilities within the ground and the 
effects on the highway. 

 
L Harvey 
District Engineer, 
County Highways 
01268 297540 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please note:  written responses have been provided to questions received up to seven working days prior to the meeting. 


